
Lanny Kenner  
District 7  
 
Chairman Patten and committee members.   
I am requesting yes votes on SCR 4015. 
 
In order to have the voices heard from a larger variation of different parts of the state we need to 
have five districts with one Public Service Commissioner elected from each of the districts.  The 
way it stands now all three commissioners are from an area with a diameter of roughly 70 miles.  
 
In my opinion this needs to be changed to have the voices heard from all across the state.  
 
For this reason I am requesting a  
DO PASS on HCR 4015. 
 
Thank you for listening. 


